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A Note from our Headteacher 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Short and Sweet this week. Our week started with our lovely people below being awarded the Values Award for Independence. Well 
done to all! This half term we move onto Honesty!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you are well underway to getting your World Book Day costumes ready...I’ll be raiding the dressing up box this weekend! See 

reminder below. As you will recall we do every other year dressing up - and this is the one! More information below. 

And Finally…whatever you are up to this weekend, enjoy. I’m off to buy a big hat for my lovely Godson’s wedding in May. Thankfully, 

Spring looks as though it’s finally sprung, so perhaps a walk in the sunshine too this weekend? 

Best wishes 

Sue Sayers 
Headteacher 

 

PS Thank you to the parent who recommended, The Inheritance by Jenny Éclair – I loved it! An easier read 

but lots of intrigue and I didn’t see the end coming!!  
 
World Book Day 

This year World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March. We are dressing up this year, so we would love for the children to come into 

school dressed as a book character. Please do not feel it is necessary to buy a new costume/outfit, usually the more creative the 

costume, the better! It is important that these costumes are appropriate and allow the children to take part in a normal school day. If 

they have a copy of the book of the character they have chosen to dress up, please bring this on the day too! 

 

The Return of Friday Football Club 

Our Friday Football Club will return on Friday 21st March. All children who registered for the club in the Autumn will automatically be 

re-registered, so if you child no longer wants to attend, please contact the office to get them removed from the register. Let’s hope for a 

drier few weeks, to dry out the pitches.  

March May 

Wed 5th Parents’ Evening 3.45 – 7.30  

Tue 11th Y4 Rainbow Theatre Workshop  

Thurs 13th Parents’ Evening 3.45 – 7.30  

Fri 28th INSET DAY – School closed for training  

April June 

Fri 4th Last day of the-term (12.30 finish)  

Knowing Every Child – Inspiring Every Mind – Achieving Every Day 
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